
 

       
  

BC Tripartite Education Agreement Learning Series: Joint Verification Process 
Webinars – Registration Open  

Indigenous Services Canada (ISC), in collaboration with the First Nations Education 
Steering Committee (FNESC) and the Ministry of Education and Child Care, invite you to 
attend a webinar on the Joint Verification Process (JVP).  

 The JVP was introduced in the 2019-2020 school year as part of the implementation of the 
British Columbia Tripartite Education Agreement: Supporting First Nation Student Success 
(BCTEA). The JVP is an important process between First Nations and school districts that 
helps ensure Nominal Roll students are appropriately entered and accounted for and that 
funding is calculated accurately. This webinar will provide First Nations and school districts 
an opportunity to hear about information that can impact the JVP and ensure both First 
Nations and school districts have the same understanding of roles and responsibilities. 

 Dates and registration links for the JVP webinars are as follows: 

Date Time Registration Links 

Wednesday, August 13 9:00am – 11:00am Register Here  

Wednesday, August 20 9:00am – 11:00am Register Here  

Wednesday, August 27 9:00am – 11:00am Register Here  

Each session will cover the same material. If you would like, you are welcome to attend 
more than one session.  

Additional Information: 

Please note, the link to the BCTEA website has been updated. Please click here to access 
BCTEA transportation resources and templates. 

Please send an email to bctea@gov.bc.ca if you have any questions. 

 

 

 

 

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/47d2fe06-5594-45ea-b1ea-9afe1328ac9d@727ce8f2-a756-412e-a4c6-95204ad68d84
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/2f054967-ab02-42fc-ade4-e4d60f53b2a5@727ce8f2-a756-412e-a4c6-95204ad68d84
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/2f3606a6-7f3a-4aea-ad78-585c20d90a88@727ce8f2-a756-412e-a4c6-95204ad68d84
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/administration/financial-management/bctea
mailto:bctea@gov.bc.ca

